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Detour for Roadworks 
The Coast Road, Skennars Head 

  
Ballina Shire Council's contractor will complete the final asphalt road surfacing on The Coast Road 
at Skennars Head. 
 
To minimise interruptions, northbound traffic will be detoured via North Creek Road and Skennars 
Head Road, from 7am to 5pm Wednesday 5 August 2020. 
  
Motorists are advised to allow extra travelling time. Council apologises for any inconvenience this 
may cause. 
  
For more information visit myroadinfo.com.au or telephone Ballina Shire Council on 1300 864 
444. 
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